28/1/2017

Dear Sir,

I'm writing to object against Wyndham City Council’s continuance of building a
‘Waste Mountain’ at the Wests Rd tip.

I'have no objection to Wyndham taking other municipalities waste, but I'm
concerned that at the moment virtually no effort is being made by WCC at waste
recovery,

Must Melbourne and Australia continue to trail other advanced countries in
dealing with waste?

Massive reduction of landfill is possible and I believe should be the goal, rather
than municipalities such as Wyndham being allowed to take the easy option,
instead of the more beneficial long term policy of waste reduction.

It has been proven overseas that waste recovery is viable, indeed a profitable
option, but the will has to be there before it actually happens.

Should the EPA decide to grant WCC further Work Approval permits, can |
suggest that those permits should not be issued on a continuing ‘business as
usual’ basis, but should be issued on the proviso that WCC seriously begin
reducing landfill by the process of waste recovery.

Thank you for your consideration.






